
BEDFORD ROAD 
baptist church

Creating environments  
where people encounter Jesus and journey together.

SEPTEMBER 12, 2021 

EVENTS AND

ANNOUNCEMENTS

FINANCIAL

UPDATE As of September 4, 2021

Ladies’ Ministry 
September 18, 9:15am 

Men’s Breakfast 
September 25, 9:00am 

Youth Group 
September 26, 3:30pm 

Thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving of your gifts and offerings. 
Remember, you can give via the offering box in the back, by mail (PO Box 443 
Merrimack, NH) or online at bedfordroad.org.

Budget to Date:	 $75,729

Offerings to Date:	 $80,966

Weekly Budget:	 $3,986

Annual Budget:	 $207,260

Nursery Availability 
If you would like to have your 
children (ages 0-3) in nursery, 
ask a greeter to connect you 

with a volunteer.


God’s Backyard  
Our relaunch has been delayed 

until next Sunday.

Weekly Bible Study  
TUESDAY, 7:00pm: 
Galatians Fellowship Hall @ the Church

	 	 Led by Ray Pouliot and Mike Trask


Romans 	 Virtual Study on Zoom

	 	 Led by Erik DiVietro


WEDNESDAY, 7:00pm: 
Minor Prophets	Lori Jones House in Hooksett

	 	 Led by Dr. Nate Delisi


Matthew:	 Fellowship Hall @ the Church

	 	 Led by Bob Bragdon

http://bedfordroad.org


Part 2, Thud


THE BIG IDEA

GETTING INTO  
THE SCRIPTURES

Are You Visiting With Us Today?

Please also take a moment to fill out the Welcome section on the back of 

the envelope in the seat back pocket and drop it in the offering box located 
in the back of the sanctuary. If you need a Bible, there is one in the rack in 

front of you. You are welcome to take it home as our gift to you.

WELCOME TO  
THE WORSHIP GATHERING

“Our Inheritance”

© 2020, Ginny Owens & Tyrus Morgan, CCLI 7159070 

“Wonderful, Merciful Savior”

© 1989, Dawn Rodgers and Eric Wyse, CCLI 106879 

- Lord’s Table -

Followed by “The Doxology” 

“Christ Be Magnified”

© 2019, Cody Carnes, Cory Asbury, and Ethan Hulse, CCLI 7139866 

“How Great Thou Art”

© 1953, Stuart Wesley Keene Hine, CCLI 14181  

- Message from the Scriptures -


- Benediction -

THE LORD’S

TABLE
All followers of Christ are welcome to join us in the 
Lord’s Table as a central component of our worship. 
During the gathering, you will receive instructions on we 
participate in this observance.


